
Building Inspections - Fwd: RE: **Issued Permit** 137 Spring St 

Stacie and Brad,
Thanks for letting us know.  I remember speaking about the renovations.  With the dryer vent invisible from 
either Park Street or Spring Street, no additional review by the Historic Preservation Office is required.

Thanks,
Rob Wiener

Robert Wiener
Preservation Compliance Coordinator
City of Portland
(207) 756-8023

>>> Building Inspections 8/25/2015 7:59 AM >>>
Do you guys need to know this?
-Brad.

>>> Stacie Boilard <sboilard@vtec.org> 8/24/2015 8:33 PM >>>
I am just verifying you have receive this email?  Is there something additional I need to do?
Please let me know?
Thank you,

From: Stacie Boilard 
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 10:13 AM
To: buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov
Cc: Vincent Schelzi@
Subject: FW: **Issued Permit** 137 Spring St

As per the conditional building permit
We have studied the dry vent issue and have determined that we will need to install a dryer vent This vent will 
be to the back of the building and vent to the ally way. During the process of the original permit I spoke with 
the historical office and explained to them that if we vented we would be venting to the ally way I would be 
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happy to communicate with them again as may be required. 

We request that this vent be added to the building permit.
Thank you,

From: Stacie Boilard [mailto:sboilard_2000@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2015 4:45 PM
To: Stacie Boilard
Subject: Fw: **Issued Permit** 137 Spring St

Stacie Boilard
207-329-3553

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
To: sboilard_2000@yahoo.com
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2015 3:28 PM
Subject: **Issued Permit** 137 Spring St

Here is your issued permit.  Thank you.  
NOTE:  One set of printed approved construction documents shall be kept at the 
site of work and shall be open to inspection by building officials. (Section 107.3.1 of the 
Maine Uniform Building and Energy Code (MUBEC). 
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